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April 26, 2012 
 
          
 
Kirk Anderson 
2656 – 86th Ct W 
Northfield  MN 55057 
 
VIA EMAIL: performancetuner@gmail.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 1419 Alaska Avenue  
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
This is to confirm that on April 24, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
May 8, 2012 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall for you to provide photographs of the sill height 
below the windows.  You stated in your email dated April 24, 2012 that you will not be 
submitting photos unless there is something to gain from doing so.   Ms. Moermond will further 
review the file on May 8th to make her recommendation. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 16, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Rick Gavin (email) 
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